Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 20th January, 2020 Village Hall 7pm

PRESENT: Mr George Raby, Mrs Carrie Walsh, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery, Mr Stephen Long

Minutes of previous Meeting read, agreed and signed.

Defibrillator – Letter sent to Lutton Charity thanking them for their generous donation of £350 towards the cost.

Daffodil bulbs- Cheque to Mrs C Walsh £52.97 (Public Health Act Amendment Act 1890-Maintenance of parks & pleasure grounds)—Bulbs have been set around the village at various locations.

Village Hall Insurance – Cheque drawn £406.76 (Code: LGA 1072 S111)

Precept - £1,000 for 2020-21 as per budget

Playing field: Hedge Maintenance-Stephen will help with putting in stronger supports.

Grass Cutting: Alan Parker agreed to keep the grass cut in the Playing field in 2020.

Footpaths – Chris C will walk these over the coming weeks (weather permitting) and make his report.

Newsletter – checked and agreed – Carrie will circulate

Hunt – Not a PC matter – Any concerns individuals may have they should contact the Hunt direct.

Charity Fields - Stephen will arrange to cut out blackthorn.

REF: LPC - 01/2020

Next meeting 23rd March, 2020